Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Dentistry
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Dentistry has received the petition for declaratory statement from Dr. Laria-Viota, Dental Director, Smallwood Prison Dental Services, LLC. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Rule 64B5-7.0035, F.A.C., as it applies to the petitioner.

And whether the rule authorizes Petitioner to apply for, and receive temporary certificates for unlicensed dentists to work in state correctional facilities.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Sue Foster, Executive Director, Board of Dentistry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258.
